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I wholeheartedly object to the proposal on the grounds of aesthetics, environmental and traffic concerns and 
severe lack of supporting infrastructure.  I live on the busiest street in Moss Vale (Argyle Street) and already the 
road is overburdened with cars, trucks, buses and other vehicles making access to my home difficult and often 
dangerous.  Moss Vales thrives on its village and community atmosphere, it does not need, and does not want, 
a plastic recycling plant that potentially has severe environmental and personal health issues associated with 
its proposed location, both of which could have dire consequences on the community and natural flora and 
fauna.  The recycling plant should be built adjacent to a main highway alongside other factory infrastructure, 
not adjacent to homes, schools, children's playgrounds and villages.  Do not rob Moss Vale of its heritage and 
aesthetics by building this atrocity 
 

 




